



01509 412385 office@humphreyperkins.org.uk www.humphreyperkins.org.uk

Executive Principal Jennifer Piper-Gale
Associate Principal Della Bartram

Humphrey Perkins PTFA Year 7 and 8 School Disco 27th October 2023 7pm – 9pm



Dear Parent/Carer

Humphrey Perkins PTFA is very excited to announce we are hosting a Key stage 3 Disco on the 27th October in the school hall, starting at 7pm until 9pm.

The Disco is an opportunity for our students to experience a night full of fun with their friends and peers. The cost of the disco is £3 and there will be an opportunity for students to buy refreshments if they wish on the evening at a cost of £1 per item.

As this is an optional event and will require staff to supervise during the evening, students attending are expected to have a good behaviour and attendance record before being allowed to purchase a ticket. We want to celebrate our amazing students at this event and therefore reserve the right to refund any student who does not meet our high expectations before the event.

Tickets will cost £3 and will be available to purchase via Beehive. Entry to the Disco is by ticket only and therefore if a student is not on the ticket list, they will not be able to gain entry on the night. **Payment needs to be made by October 13th.**

The dress code is Dress to Impress! Dig out your best dancing clothes, but remember to dress appropriately and decently for a school event.

Collection

The Disco will finish at 9pm, students will need to be collected from the community lounge entrance. If a student is walking home parents will need to inform us of this before the event.

By making payment online, I acknowledge:

- I have read and understood the contents of this letter.
- I will ensure that there is someone to collect my child from the venue at the end of the Disco.
- I understand that should my son/daughter fail to adhere to the code of conduct required on the night that I will be required to collect him/her immediately.
- In the event of an emergency, the school will use the contact and medical information already held at Humphrey Perkins School. (If any of this is incorrect, I will contact the school to update this information).

We are all looking forward to an enjoyable evening.

The Humphrey Perkins PTFA Team









